Statement in support of application 2012/2958/P

PLANNING GUIDEL'NES PROPOSED ARRANGEMENT pertaining in particular to the excavation of the rear

basement

Please read this in conjunction with the section drawings and
diagrams on this page.

In conversation with the Planning case officer Meil
Zaayman, it has been recommended that the back of the
new basement wall should be between 1 and 1.5 metres
from the rear boundary. Further, Policy DP27 states that 0.5
m of soil would be expected on top of any basement roof
with the garden reinstated.

The reduction in headroom caused by 0.5metre depth
would lead to an uncomfortably low office space which
would not seem to justify the considerable cost of creating
it. We understand there is a certain amount of flexibility in
these guidleines and we are therefore offering the
following solution:

Over the office space only, and not the WC or boiler
cupboard, we propose to retain the 2.7m ceiling height
which precludes an 0.5 m covering on top. However, by
having more than the 0.5m above the boiler cupboard, plus
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It is the client’s intention to provide a soft landscaped area
to the vast majority of the rear garden, certainly greater
than that which currently exists as it is mostly paved.

The diagrams shown here visually explain what we mean,
and illustrate the net earth volume gain of 2 cubic metres -
which should further enhance growth - between our
proposals and the volume preserved by simply following
the recommendations, .

Therefore we trust the application for the rear basement is
now supportable as we have taken care to understand and
address the Borough's concerns and the applicant willing
to fund the additional costs to make this work.
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